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Ded You
Know?

Israeli scientists
have discovered
the cause of
chronic bad breath
and an easy way to
fix it.

Ahavath Messiah
translated from Hebrew
means Love

Messiah. Our purpose is
to take the love of
Messiah to Jewish people
so they may come to
faith in the Messiah of
Israel. Equally important
is th eneed to encourage
other believers in the
churches to embrace
their witness of Messiah
to Jewish People.

Support & Donations:
Central Missionary
Clearinghouse
PO Box 219228
Houston, TX 77218-0229
281-599-7411

Home Church: Worth Baptist
Church, Fort Worth, TX
Rev. Tyler Gillit, Pastor

Praise! We have had 1700+
~ volunteers help us with our
outreach project so far! So far
143,000 tracts have been
mailed to Jewish
homes. AMAZING!
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Dear Praying Friends,

Back in February when we had the freeze that gripped the entire state of Texas,
Michele slipped and fell on the ice on our driveway. She came down squarely
on her elbow. She went to our doctor who believed that since she was able to
move it fairly well that she had merely bruised a bone and felt she would be
fine. When it did not improve, she went back and he sent her for an X-

Ray. From the X-Ray he was convinced she had not only broken it but had
chipped off a piece of the bone. He referred her to an elbow specialist. He sent
her for an MRI which showed him where the chipped piece is and Michele is
scheduled to have surgery to remove it with a minimally invasive, arthroscopic
procedure at the end of July. Please keep her in your prayers. Michele has pain
and her movement is restricted, along with some swelling, but the specialist
says the bone is healing and expects her to have no residual effects once he
removes the bone chip.

Our tract outreach continues to move forward. We are now sending these to
Jewish families in Houston where there is a large Jewish community. We have
mailed our tract to 138,000 Jewish families here in the Metroplex and now to
8,000 Jewish families in the Houston area. We have been doing this outreach for
almost 8 years and we just received notice from the Post Office that our
response card is too small to be processed through their equipment. As you
might figure, we had just received a new order of 5,000 tracts and response
cards from the printer. So, they couldn’t have told us before we spent that
money? Oh well, we will just need to enlarge the size of the card, but then it
won't fit well in the envelope with the tract without folding it. Guess we will just
have to fold them from now on or risk having the Post Office refuse to send
them through the mail process.

It is beginning to look like | will be able to begin taking tours to Israel again very
soon. Israel is planning to re-open to tourism and | am working now with EL AL
Airlines to secure seats for my group which has been waiting patiently since
2019. Please pray the airline will work it out and accommodate my group as
they are being flooded with tour groups like mine who are anxious to go!
Michele and | remain grateful for your faithful prayer and financial support.
Apart from you our ministry could not be possible. Please always remember, it is
by your mercy that they shall obtain mercy! Romans 11:30-31.

In messiah, Dr. At Reichman



